
Developing Leaders and Family Changes 
Hope Baptist Church celebrated their second anniversary last month and we 
had a tremendous day with record attendance! It was great to see how the Lord 
is blessing in this new church plant and we are thankful to have a part in it! 


Faith Baptist Church will have their annual missions conference this month and I 
will have the privilege to preach one of the services! They will have a church 
planter in La Plata (a city one hour away from Lanús) who will be preaching as 
well. Pray with us for the missions conference.


We are blessed to have four daughters, our oldest daughter, Lily, recently 
graduated high school, and we will be returning to the States to take her to 
college. Lily loves Jesus, loves life, and is a very wise young woman, please 
pray for her (and for us) in this new stage of life. We will be in the States for 
three months, Pastor Matías will continue to lead Faith Baptist Church and 
Brian will be guiding the ministry at Hope Baptist Church in our absence. We 
have been preparing these men for this time, and I believe that they will serve 
the Lord faithfully in this capacity. Please pray for Lily, our family, and the 
ministry over the next few months.


Serving Together,


Patrick, Leslie, Lily, Piper, Ivy, and Isla Henry

Prayer Requests 

• Pray for the 
ministry during 
our short time 
in the States. 

• Pray for Lily as 
she begins this 
new stage of 
life. 

• Pray for Matías 
and Brian as 
they lead the 
churches.

Missionaries to Argentina

The Henry Family
Patrick and Leslie 

Lily, Piper, Ivy, and Isla

Support Address
Victory Global Baptist Missions
PO Box 365
Loganville, GA 30052

Contact Information
Patrick and Leslie Henry
Phone: 404-500-8750
Email: p_henry@me.com

Advance The Gospel

Want more information? Check out our website, 
advancethegospel.net. It is the best way to 
keep up to date information on the ministry in 
Argentina. New posts are added weekly. From 
the website, you can also sign up for our weekly 
email updates. In addition to the weekly quick 
updates, you will also receive an electronic copy 
of our monthly prayer letter in your inbox at the 
beginning of each month.
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